

Galenicals Committee Meeting Minutes 24th November 2025 (6pm-8pm)

6:00-6:15	Treasurer Update (Shefali)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Paid off big invoice for merch • Steady state for finances • Expenses submitted from sub-socs • Halfway ball money coming in • Christmas ball is 1300 • Halfway ball
6:15-6:20	Secretary Update (Simi)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No updates
6:20-6:25	Sub-Socs Update (Armin)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Some sub-societies wanted to affiliate
6:25-6:30	Alumni Update (Wiki)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Tim Young's talk (put in newsletter in new when it is one week before) • Yearbook submission portal open
6:30-6:35	Sponsors Update (Catherine)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Pocket books for sponsor, advertise is, get 10% back • MPS want to do a talk on electives • Stall about electives near mocks
6:35-6:40	Comms/Merch (Pehrr)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Big merch order go through, collection for January, deliver merch to senate so need a car to transport to lockers in Richmond, need to warn SU about multiple boxes, deadline for picking merch up and be strict with it • Merch drop with puffer jackets with Redbird, after collection of this merch drop • Update on welfare on website • Make people aware of the website and push on social media about website existence, blue book on website • Sponsorship logos on websites
6:40-6:45	Marketing Update (Rodros)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No updates
6:45-6:50	Welfare Update (Helen)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Welfare reps officially trained - F1/F2 buddies for 4th year to give advice about careers, widening participation, lunchtime sessions about quips, research and audits - Bristol heroes xmas edition, need to get 25 quid for this/ prizes/funding? - Phil Southmead
6:50-6:55	EDI Updates (Tomi)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Potluck

6:55-7:00	International Updates (Nain)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Meet and greet for year 1's and 2's
7:00-7:05	P2P Updates (Tom/Tayha)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Y1 Anatomy complete - Setting up Y2 anatomy - Galenicals Finals Teaching series – any suggestions from 4th years on what sort of teaching, peer to peer calendar, make careerbook a bit easier - 4th year mentor
7:05-7:10	Black Bag Updates (Will)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No updates
7:10-7:15	ENTs Updates	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Next Monday, 1st year Christmas ball, won't be able to increase capacity, confirm how to pay • Ice skating, make a post, 3rd December, paying for 45 in advance, cap on tickets • 2 daisys nights, tickets out for 29th and 6th • More sober events next term
7:15-7:20	Sports Updates (Tom/Flora)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Expenses, tshirts and ferry, couple hundred for each one, food stall to get more food
7:20-7:30	President updates	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Database of all the things useful for careers for each of the years?
7:30-7:40	VP Updates	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Planning sober events: paint and sip, plan a fundraiser - Families pub quiz - Research network <p>Jo Hartland to organise fundraiser for CF charities</p>
7:40-7:45	New Sub-society affiliations	NIL
7:45-8:00	AOB	